WALTERBORO, SOUTH CAROLNIA

1490 KC'S

April L, 1955

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
Box 9l

Geneva, Nebrakka

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your report of reception of WALD recently
at 6:07 a.m. EST.

This letter is to confirm your report of reception as
correct, as per our station WALD.

Sincerely thanking you, I am,

Yours very truly,
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LOUIS M. NEAIE, JR.
MANAGER
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